
From: Shannon MacPhie
To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 12/19 Hearing
Date: Thursday, December 21, 2023 1:58:05 PM

I am in agreement with the letter written by the Land Title of Colorado
that was sent to CO SOS.  Specifically the amendment 2.4.3 they
offered regarding 2.4 should not apply to title insurance, closing
settlement services or settlement services. 
Thank you,
Shannon MacPhie


